
September 29, 2021 

SAC/SAF Open House Notes 

6:09 pm. ---Ms. Joy Jones presented the agenda and welcomed parents and staff. 

New Business: 

• Opening the floor for nominations for the SAC Committee Positions this evening. 

• Mr. Gordon gave an overview of SAC-SAF and their purpose-  went over the SIP and its 

Implementation 

SAF is made up of staff, family members and community members. 

Future Endeavors:   

• Mrs. Davis presented the proposal of the Washington D.C.  Field Trip for the Safety Patrol and 

the end of field trip. 

o Attempting to stay in dc for 3 days and 2 nights 

o Induction for the safety patrol to occur on Friday October 1, 2021. 

• Mrs. Jones informed the participants that the idea for a Mural has been proposed to the SAC 

Committee for funding-  Ms. Jones invited families and staff to provide ideas for the mural.  

Email Joy.Jones@browardschools.com to share ideas. 

• (6:15 pm) Ms. Jones described the ESSER program for RTI (Intensive Reading).  We will be 

getting an additional support person for Math through the RTI or Special Education Programs  

• SAC and SAF Nominations—Mrs. Linda Gomez (mother of Daniel Gomez, was nominated, Mr. 

Wallace McCleod as SAF designee, Mrs. Gomez- Innovation Zone Rep (IZ), Mrs.  Matilda Montes 

will be the ESOL Rep. 

• Chair nominations:   Mr. Gordon nominated himself as Co-Chair, Mrs. Salomon was nominated 

by Ms. Thomas as Secretary and Mrs. B. Brown was nominated by another participant.  The 

current members will be returning in their positions. 

• Meeting adjourned at 6:19 pm. 
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